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Dear Children 
 
I hope you all had a good weekend and managed to have some fun doing your favourite things. We are still 
munching our way through Christmas chocolate at our house – so in between, to burn off the chocolate, we went 
on a Saturday winter walk and a Sunday family bike ride to Worden Park. 
 

What is your favourite way to exercise? Perhaps you have been joining in with Joe Wicks. 
 

 
Jude and Josh have been exercising 
at home with Joe Wicks but they 
have also been busy: 

You might like to do ‘PE with 
Millie.’ She has been using her 
trampoline to keep fit. 

 

 
If you have some great ways to keep 
fit let me know and I’ll share them 
in future letters. 

 

walking the dog,  
 

 

boarding the loft, 
 

 

rescuing ladybirds, 
building Lego  

 

and cooking a tasty meal 
– what a busy weekend! 

 
 
Lot of you have sent me your wonderful stars too – I’ve pasted them on the next page. Thank you Josh, Jude, 
Elijah, Farrah, Jacob and Emery. Keep them coming in and then we can decorate the front of school. 
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These are lovely and colourful. They will really 
brighten up our local community, thank you! 
All the stars we have seen so far are all so 
different – just like each of you. Each of us is 
working on developing our own skills and talents. 
Have fun! 
Bye for now, Take care, Mrs Bashora 
  

 


